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NOTICE TO MARINERS No.06/24 

 
CAMPBELTOWN 27.08.24 

Mariners are advised that Dawson Wam on behalf of Argyll & Bute Council have begun 
works to deploy an environmental barrier/slit curtain within the inner harbour, in preparation 
of piling works on “Wall A” on the Old Quay. The barrier will remain in place until piling work 

is completed. Mariners are therefore requested to keep clear of the area of works and 
mariners transiting the inner berths adjacent to the area of works should manoeuvre within 

the inner harbour with extreme caution.  
 

 
FIG: RED AREA DENOTES ENVIROMENTAL BARRIER AREA 

 
Mariners are advised that NTM 04/24 is now revoked and replaced by this notice, until which 

time it is superseded. 
 

Further Information can be obtained by contacting: 
 

Stephen Scally Harbour Master - Mob 07825732862 
E-mail: stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

 
John Willis Assistant Harbour Master - Mob 07500294920 

E-mail: john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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